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April 21, 2008 
 
Planning Commission 
City of Chesterfield  
690 Chesterfield Parkway West 
Chesterfield, MO 63017 
 
The Planning Commission agenda for April 28, 2008 will include the following 
item for your consideration: 
 

Hilltown Village Center (Sachs Properties):  A request for an Amended 
Site Development Plan for the addition of one (1) free-standing sign and 
the relocation of one existing freestanding signs for Hilltown Village 
Center, a “C-8” Planned Commercial District located at the intersection of 
Olive Boulevard and Chesterfield Parkway. 

 
Dear Commission Members: 
 
Michael Doster of Doster Guin et. al, on behalf of Sachs Properties, has 
submitted the above-referenced project to the Planning Commission for review.  
The Department of Planning and Public Works has reviewed the request and 
submits the following report: 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Hilltown Village Center is located on the north side of Olive Boulevard, east of its 
intersection with Chesterfield Parkway.  The site was zoned “C8” Planned 
Commercial District and developed prior to incorporation of the City of 
Chesterfield.  There are currently two (2) free-standing signs at the development. 
 
In 2007, the City of Chesterfield forwarded correspondence to Sachs Properties 
regarding visibility problem for vehicles attempting to turn onto Olive Boulevard.  
Upon receipt of the City’s letter, Sachs initiated an analysis of their signage and 
its locations.  The submittal presented for the Commission’s review is the result 
of this analysis.   
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SUBMITTAL INFORMATION/RECOMMENDATION 
 
Sachs Properties proposes to move the main center identification sign from its 
current location at the center entrance of Hilltown Village Center further west to 
alleviate the site distance problems created by its current location.  In addition to 
moving the existing sign, Sachs proposes to add an additional sign to the 
westernmost entrance to match the existing signage in dimension.  This would 
increase the total number of freestanding signs to three (3).   
 
The Submittal was reviewed for compliance with the City of Chesterfield Zoning 
Ordinance, the appropriateness of the signage and improvement in signage site 
distance.  Due to Hilltown Village Center being a multi-tenant retail center, 
greater identification may be appropriate.  Therefore, Staff recommends approval 
of the request by Sachs Properties. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Annissa McCaskill-Clay, AICP 
Assistant Director of Planning 
 
Cc: City Administrator 
 City Attorney 
 Director of Planning and Public Works.   

 
 








